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Removal of Seasonal Lights on Alberni Highway 
 
Work to remove the seasonal lights on Alberni Highway will occur next week and for this reason, 
parking will be limited along Alberni Highway. 
 

• West side of Alberni will have parking coned off in the morning on Tuesday, March 1 
• East side of Alberni will have parking coned off in the morning on Wednesday, March 2 

 
Once the lights have been removed, parking spaces will be made available.  
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications   250 954-3073 
 
 
 

http://www.parksville.ca/
http://instagram.com/parksvillecity
http://twitter.com/city_parksville
http://facebook.com/cityparksville
http://www.letstalkparksville.ca

